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Contact:    Lynn Berry -Supervisor of Performing Arts 

   Cranford High School 

Re:   Cranford High School Academy of Performing Arts to present 

   Annual Spring Dance Show - May 9th - 8PM  

Photo attached: The Cranford High School Academy Dance II and III   

 

The Cranford High School Academy Dancers have had an exciting and busy 

academic year.  Students traveled to New York City Ballet this fall to take class 

and see a performance and will be taking a class with the Bill T. Jones/Arnie Zane 

Company this spring.  For the third consecutive year, student choreography was 

selected by the 92nd Street Y in Manhattan to perform in their “Dance Up” 

Festival.  Cranford students attended the New Jersey High School Dance Festival 

and the Union County Teen Arts Festival in March, where they performed and 

took workshops.   

The Cranford High School Spring Dance Concert will be held on Friday, May 9th at 

8pm in the CHS Auditorium.  Choreography includes class compositions, student 

choreography and a multi-media piece.  Tickets are $5 at the door. 


